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Dear Parents
We have had some very successful trips 

this week. Year 1/2 visited Berkeley 
Castle and learnt how our country was 
protected in times of invasion. Year 6 

visited Windsor Castle and enjoyed the 
experience of visiting a royal residence.

Next week, Reception will be off to 
Cotswold Wildlife Park. We know they will 

have an equally enjoyable time.

Sports Day
What a fantastic day! 

It was so lovely you were able to join 
us to picnic before the afternoon 
races. There was such a perfect 

community atmosphere and we were 
so pleased to see you all.

The children loved participating in 
morning events. This helped those 
that are less competitive enjoy a 

circuit of activities that they could 
participate in. This helped those most 
anxious to ease into the spirit of the 

day.

This is the first year we have 
extended the challenge for Year 6 by 

using the circular track for their 
relay. This was really successful and 

ensured many more confident 
participants.

Well done to Green team for 
collecting the most points on the day. 

Congratulations to all the children 
who took part and helped with the 
organisation to make it a great day.

Thank you!
It makes our job so worthwhile when children 
act independently in a way that makes our aim 

of ‘Do With Not For’ real!
 

Ollie, Year 5, has written a well structured 
letter in suggestion that we replace our 

football kit. He has given reasons why as well 
as a solution to fund it.

Well done, Ollie, this is a brilliant example of 
the initiative we are developing through 

PAWS. 

Big Write
The title for Big Write is:

Sports Report
Hopefully, after such a memorable day, 
you will all be inspired to talk about the 

highlights.
We look forward to reading the accounts 
the children write and keeping some of 

them in our history library.

PAWS
Please ensure PAWS is in on Friday 7th July. We 

are really encouraging children to respect the 
importance of deadlines. This will really help them 
in their future both in secondary school and in the 

workplace.
The quality of the work matters to us. We are 
really impressed by the attention to detail that 

goes into the work.



Ollie Y5’s Football 
Letter (PAWS)





Year 1 and 2 visit to 
Berkeley Castle



Dates for Summer Term

Thursday 6th July
Cotswold Wildlife Park Trip - Reception

2.30pm Music Concert for Years 4 & 5 Parents
Year 4 will show their work with Glockenspiels and also be able to see 
Year 5 perform with clarinets in preparation for their turn next year.

Friday 7th July
PAWS in - Please ensure your child is on track to complete their 8 

activities on time.

Friday 14th July
Chedworth Roman Villa Trip - Years 3 & 4

Thursday 20th July
Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly and Party

Friday 21st July - Term ends 2pm

Young Voices 2024

 We are excited to be able to confirm our place at Young Voices on 
Tuesday 23rd January 2024. We will be taking 50 pupils.

We will be purchasing tickets for parents at 3pm today. Please 
ensure that if you require tickets they have been paid for in full by 

the end of the school day.


